Subject: INTEGRITY COMMISSIONER RO
. Communication
COUNCIL: 1

&Q@Rpt No. 2% item A

From: Grayce Slobodian il SEiERETE
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 ID 52 PNI

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario
<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>;
DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Shefman,
Alan <Alan.Shefman@®vaughan.ca>
Subject: RE: INTEGRITY COMMISSIONER

To Mayor Bevilacqua and members of Council,

RE: https://www.vaughan.ca/council/minutes agendas/Agendaltems/SPCW0627 17 1.pdf

As a resident of the Greater Toronto Area, the issue of improper conduct displayed by Counciller Michael Di
Biase, is disgraceful.

I may not be a resident of Vaughan, but this corruption undermines what makes our country democratic and
therefore it is important to voice my concerns about if.

Elected officials, no matter the capacity, should be there to represent the constituents of their ridings and the
individuals they serve. We need councilors who act with integrity, serve their constituents and who put their

communities first.

The conduct of Mr. Di Biase as displayed by this report, is a complete contradiction of the conduct that elected
members of council should display. It is now on you, the Mayor and members of council to do right by these
findings. There are numerous residents of Vaughan that have been and currently are being affected by the
unethical actions of Mr. Di Biase. It is time to take action and actually serve the residents who you represent.

It is time to be transparent and time to point your moral compass in the right direction.

Sincerely,

G. Slobodian



